International Brotherhood of Magicians RING NO. SIX



Delaware Valley Conjurers Club



MARCH 1992

Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, March 9, 1992, at 8:00 post meridiem. Just like last month, it appears that we will be leaderless. Our president-in-absentia, Dave Kelly, has a more pressing engagement, so he's blowing us off once again. In my official capacity as Last One to Approve the Newsletter, I am declaring this Monday night as "Prove That You're a Magician" night. When people find out that you do magic, and they ask you to do something, what do you do? If you are handed a deck of cards and asked to do a trick, what miracle do you attempt? And to make it even more interesting, if you fail to prove that you're a magician, a one dollar fine will be assessed and donated to the treasury (absolute power DOES corrupt absolutely).

Election results: I finally know who is what for the coming year, and I will magnanimously share it with you.

Last Call: Pay your dues. C'mon, it's only ten bucks.

There's a lot of magic happening in the next few weeks. If you budget your money and time correctly, you might be able to attend all three conventions and not be in Divorce Court in April.

- 1) Philadelphia Magic Company's Spectacular III. Sunday, March 29. You've read the hype, now see the show. Lotta magic, lectures, shows, dealers. The full day costs \$40, while just the evening show is \$10. Any questions, call Marty or Danny at 215.627.5128.
- 2) Bob Little's Super Sunday. Sunday, April 5, Fiesta Motor Lodge, Willow Grove, PA. You know what to expect from these things by now auction, dealers, lecture, show, WW II music, ... Price is \$17 for the whole day. Call Bob at 215.672.3344 for more information.
- 3) Allentown Society of Magician's 48th annual Magic Expo. Saturday, April 11, State Theatre & Convention Center, Easton, PA. \$25 gets you in for two lectures (Irv Cook and Peter White), Close-up contest, evening show, and the requisite dealers and other magic stuff. Contact John Tremblar at 215.253.6335 for more info.

Next month: April - maybe we'll have a president who'll show up.